

IN AFFILIATION WITH THE AMERICAN OCCUPATIONAL THERAPY ASSOCIATION

100 South 21st Street, Harrisburg, PA 17104 1-800-UR1-POTA • www.pota.org

November 1, 2009

Dear Rob,

On behalf of the Pennsylvania Occupational Therapy Association (POTA), I would like to express our sincere appreciation to you for being the keynote speaker at the 2009 POTA Conference. Your presentation . . . Still Walking . . . motivated the over 500 occupational therapy practitioners, educators, and students to empower others. The real-life experiences and lessons you shared were inspiring. Thank you for customizing your message to address the needs and interests of our members – health care professionals. You definitely hit the target with the aspects of your rehabilitation process that had the most impact on your life. You challenged our members to not only be better advocates for their clients by re-evaluating their meaning of success but to also find the positives in their own lives. I am confident that the power of your message . . . "Life is a gift, live it to the fullest" . . . will be reflected in the services our members provide to the community. POTA has had many years worth of keynote presentations and your message, combined with your personalized, humorous, down-to-earth approach, definitely makes you one of the most memorable and usable. Thank you!

With Warmest Regards,

Carry Dolhi

Cathy Dolhi, OTD, OTR/L, FAOTA

POTA President